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00961 70 718596 

Letter of Acknowledgment 

Dear American Lebanese Policy Institute 501c3, 

Thank you for your generous donation of USD 40,000 to EDGE for Lebanon NGO, a Lebanese non- 
governmental. EDGE is officially registered since 2014 No. 598. 

The donation was received on December 21s, 2021. 

In 2014, a group of Lebanese activists established EDGE for Lebanon NGO to be a leading organization for sustainable development by steering grass rooted projects on good governance, education and the environment. 

EDGE for Lebanon achieves its mission by creating a high performing team that advances livelihoods 
and social development projects of local communities, capacity building for local actors, advocacy and 
raising awareness. 

As such the donation received will be used to develop ground based projects that target instant response to emergency needs while taking into consideration long-term development impact. 
Thank you and Best Regards, 

Jessica Moufawad 
Jean Darwish 

Founder and President 
Treasurer 
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